

Junior Explorer Club

1033 Old Henderson Rd. Columbus, OH 43220 (614) 516-3325

January 17, 2022

Dear JUNIOR EXPLORER CLUB Families and Friends,

As part of our collaborative partnership with Balance Family Academy, the Junior Explorer Club continues to undergo many exciting changes! In an effort to keep families informed during this transition we will be periodically rolling out updates to our operations. Part of these changes will include updates to our policies and procedures starting with tuition.

Beginning February 1, 2022 tuition will be automatically withdrawn at the beginning of the month for that months care. Therefore, the normal billing cycle which occurs on the 15th will not be sent out this month.

Attached below you will find the Auto Pay Tuition Form

https://jrexplorerclub.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Auto-Pay-Tuition-Form.pdf

that must be completed and returned to the Clubhouse by Tuesday, January 25, 2022. As stated in the December communications, please note the tuition price increase will go into effect February 1, 2022. That letter can be found below as well.

https://jrexplorerclub.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/BFA-JEC-merge-1.pdf

While our procedures may be changing, we remain dedicated to providing the same high quality care you have come to rely on and the same exciting program your children have loved.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 614-516-3325 or email our Clubhouse Director Kim at Kim@irexplorerclub.com

Yours in adventures,

Michele Rapp, Chief Exploration Officer